
 

 
 
3rd September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers of «Christian» «Surname», 
 

KS2 After School Clubs Terms 1 and 2 2018  
 
Please find listed below details of the after school clubs that will be running from w/c 17th September until 
Christmas.   
 
Please note that, to ensure that we can provide opportunities for as many children as possible, there is a 
limit of 3 club choices per child.  Please indicate your preferences next to the name of the club. 
 
Monday French*  12.15 – 12.45  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
  CL Golf *  3.15 – 4.15  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 
Tuesday Chinese Club  3.15 – 4.15  Years 3, 4, & 5 
  Netball   3.15 – 4.15  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
        
Wednesday Coding Club  3.15 – 4.15  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
  Chelsea FC*  3.15 – 4.30  Years 3 & 4 
  Fencing **  3.15 – 4.15  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6  
     
Thursday Debating  12.15 – 12.45  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
  Choir   3.15 – 4.15  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
  Kickboxing*  4.15 – 5.00  Years 3, 4, 5, 6 
      
Friday  French*  12.15 – 12.45  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 (full) 

French*  3.20 – 3.50  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 (full) 
 
All clubs with an * are run by external providers and have a cost implication.  Further details on all of these 
clubs, including how to book, can be found on the Clubs page of the school website - 
https://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/clubs.aspx.  Forms will also be available from the school office for 
those unable to access them via the school website. 
 
** Fencing Club will be provided by Luso Fencing and will cost £49.50 for 9 sessions.  Cheques are to be 
made payable to Lowbrook Academy and need to be handed in with your form to secure your child’s place. 
 
Please return this letter, noting your preferences, to the school office no later than Friday 7th September 
2018.   
 
We are delighted to be able to offer such a wide range of clubs and will do our best to accommodate as 
many children as possible.  However, due to high demand we will not be able to accommodate all children 
and those that are unsuccessful in gaining a place will be added to a waiting list.  We would appreciate your 
co-operation and understanding in this. If your child is successful in gaining a place you will be notified by 
letter or text message by the 14th September 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Bianca Iasi 

Head of School 

https://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/clubs.aspx

